SIPCOMM MEMO

Date: September 29,2000
From: Hal Weinreb

TO: Distribution via e-mail: Art Brody, Knarig Arabshian, Joe Flicek, John Hayden, Mike Keating, Gautam Nair, Santo Pittsman, Henning Schulzrinne, Li Wang, Tom Wing

SUBJECT: E*PHONE  2.1/2.2 Software Status

Following is an updated status of only the open software items that are to be incorporated into the new hardware 2.2 ephone. This is an update of  my September 25th memo and is based on a meeting with Mike Keating, Gautam Nair and Li Wang at Columbia on Sept. 28.  The new hardware 2.2 ephone , which is currently under production at ppi/TimeZero, will contain the 2.1 software proposed by Henning in his document, " Functional Specification and Feature Roadmap", July 13,2000. Refer to 
Following is a list of the open software items:

Open Software Items
Software Engineer (s)
Status/Comments

TI memory allocation problem with the TI TMS320C32 DSP chip.


Henning has assigned a rewriting of the code to Knarig Arabshian with assistance from Gautam.
This is a critical item that is holding up finalizing the Bill of  Material and the Gerber file so that production of  the remaining 95 PCBs can resume. We are awaiting a recommendation from the TI tech staff. In the interim, Knarig is rewriting the code which is in C language. 

Boot loading program
John Hayden (Mike Keating's group)
Scheduled for Sept 30, 2000 completion. Debugging awaits the completion of the new developer's platforms which are being built from the initial pilot 7 PCBs and correction of the TI memory allocation problem .

Software Stack

· Network Modules-Trivial file transfer protocol (Tftp) upgrade
John Hayden 
There is an existing software code that was prepared by Gautam. This is being upgraded  by John along with the boot loading program that he is preparing. The existing code will be used if the upgrade delays production.

· Audio/RTP Modules- RTCP SR/RR sending.
Li Wang
Functionally complete. Debugging awaits correction of the TI memory allocation problem . 

· User Interface Modules
Reassigned from Knarig to Gautam for the integration with other code.
Functionally complete. Needs to be integrated with the other code.

The next software review meeting at Columbia is tentatively scheduled for the afternoon of Friday Oct 6th. 
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